
The Bridgeton-Nockamixon-Tinicum Groundwater Management Committee (BNTGMC) and ECO-
Bucks will be presenting the seminar:                                                                                        

 Groundwater Stewardship in Bridgeton, Nockamixon, and Tinicum 
Townships. 

The seminar will be held over two Monday evening sessions at Palisades High School’s Audion. It is 
free to the public and will be broadcast live via the internet at:

 https://www.youtube.com/channel/UChZcI_VtyGRWqGCCUNhIlVA

and recorded. 

Session 1 Monday 4/8/24    7:30 - 9:00 PM                                                                                       
Introduction to BNTGMC and ECO-Bucks and Water Quality Testing                                                                  

Session 2 Monday 4/22/24  7:30 - 9:00 PM                                                                                        
Groundwater Withdrawal Ordinance and Monitoring Activities of the BNTGMC  

Presenters are Dr. Art Baehr, retired USGS hydrologist, and members of the BNTMC.

Persons who plan to attend are encouraged to view this video before the event: 
https://psu.mediaspace.kaltura.com/media/Private+Water+Supply+Education+and+Water+Testing+/1_tnemixxk
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